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Members 

New members are always welcome.  Application forms are 
available from the Secretary at the address below. 

TFVCC Land 

On 3 March 2016 the Company took ownership of the former Novar 
land in Findhorn.  The Company comprises of those in the village 
who have joined as members and it is run by a Board. 

Office 

In the future it is hoped to have a company office where the public 
can view the plan of the village, meet the directors and ask any 
questions.  In the meantime, if you wish to view the map please 
contact the Secretary. 

Garage Site 

The site, bounded by Seaforth Lane and Seaforth Place, has been 
granted planning permission in principle for 3 houses.  The 
Company has registered interest in the land.  It is the intention of 
the Board to purchase this site if funding can be sourced.  Stage 1 
funding from the Scottish Land Fund has been granted so the 
Board will be seeking your support for Stage 2 which will enable the 
Company to purchase the land for the benefit of the village. 

Community Consultation 

A Planning for Real consultation process, led by Moray Council, will 
allow all who live in Findhorn to have a say in how they perceive 
any future plans.  By being involved the Board will find out your 
ideas for the land and foreshore in Findhorn. 

Volunteers 



Beach Clean Up - can you help organise this along the foreshore 
one day soon?  Please make contact if you would be willing to 
arrange this event.  Although it would be a good activity for the 
younger generation, all ages are welcome to become involved. 
 Junior Memebership category is available aged 12-17. 

Logo 

Can you design a logo for the Company?  Please send ideas to the 
Secretary. 

 


